
Dear Sir/Madam, 
I would like to express my full support for the progress of the development of Lot 1, 28 
Lockwood Ave, Belrose.
The land has been vacant for quite a long time and represents concern for security and fire 
hazard. It is about time for the development to commence.
I live close to Glenrose Shopping Centre and I strongly believe that such development will 
benefit our area by bringing more business and facilities for our community.

Kind regards
Vreij avedissian
10 Flitton Valley Close
Frenchs Forest NSW 2086

Sent: 14/08/2021 7:46:26 PM
Subject: Re: DA2020/0393 - Lot 1 DP 1199795, 28 Lockwood Ave Belrose


